PROPOSAL FOR CHANGE IN NUMBER OF PUPILS IN A SPECIAL SCHOOL  

[bookmark: _Hlk103178516]Statutory proposal for change in number of pupils in a special school  


	St Giles School
	Babworth Road
Retford
Nottinghamshire
DN22 7NJ

It is proposed that:

From December 2023, modifications of St Giles School will allow for an additional 35 pupils, from 170 to 205. 
As St Giles School is a local authority maintained special school, NCC is required to undertake a statutory consultation since the roll of this special school is planned to increase by +10% [see p.25 Making significant changes (‘prescribed alterations’) to maintained schools (publishing.service.gov.uk)] January 2023

Pupil numbers:

The current capacity of St Giles School is 170. Following the proposed modifications, the capacity of St Giles School will rise to 205.







